
              

ALL PHILHEALTH REGIONAL OFFICES, 
TSeKaP PROVIDERS AND ALL OTHERS 

CONCERNED

In connection with the implementation of PhilHealth Circular No. 0029, 
series 2013 entitled “Implementing Guidelines of “PRevEnTS” (Primary 
Care Revitalized and Enhanced Through Skills and Services), a Primary 
Care Booster Package”, the Corporation shall extend the deadline of 
submission of documentary requirements  for availment of PRevEnTS fund 
from March 30, 2014 to June 30, 2014.

All TSeKaP providers who have submitted their application prior to March 
30, 2014 may review their training proposals and  resubmit their application 
if there are additional recognized trainings.  

For inquiries, please visit or call the nearest PhilHealth Regional Office (PRO) 
or Local Health Insurance Office (LHIO) in your locality or send email to 
team_pcb@yahoogroups.com.

Thank you for your support to the National Health Insurance Program.

ALEXANDER A. PADILLA
President and CEO
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